
Welcome back! I hope that you and your family had a wonderful

spring break! As we move into a new month, our class will continue learning about

the Fruit of the Spirit in our devotion time. We will also spend time the first week

reflecting on Easter: remembering Christ’s death on the cross and celebrating his

resurrection. Our God is great!




